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CIRCULAR 

Subject: Closure of institute- for staff members – further extended till 3rd May 
2020. 

By following the Government guidelines, to combat COVID-19, B.S. Abdur 
Rahman Crescent Institute of Science and technology will remain closed till 03 May 
2020. Faculty members are advised to continue the teaching-learning process online 
from home. A separate circular will be issued by the Registrar regarding the conduct of 
CAT-II and semester-end examinations. 
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